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Treasurer, New Zealand Debt Management Office 
 
NZ GOVERNMENT 24 MARCH BOND TENDER INCREASED TO $950 MILLION 

The New Zealand Debt Management Office (NZDMO) today announced that it had 
increased the bonds to be offered at today’s tender from $450 million to $950 million.  

The bonds to be offered will now consist of $150 million of 15 April 2013 bonds; $400 
million of 15 March 2019 bonds and $400 million of 15 May 2021 bonds. 

“We are offering the additional March 2019 and May 2021 bonds due to strong investor 
demand that became apparent after we made our announcement yesterday,” said Mr. 
Phillip Combes.  
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